
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 28th June 23 
 
Industrial Action by National Education Union (NEU) 
 
Dear Families, 
 
You may be aware that the NEU has planned further action on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 
2023.  
 
As far as I am able at this time, I want to update you with arrangements for these dates. 
 
Wednesday 5th July 
 
Nursery - open 
Willow- open 
Silver Birch – open 
Hazel – to be confirmed later this week 
Mulberry- open 
Rowan- open 
Elm – closed 
Chestnut – closed 
Oak – closed 
 
Key Stage 1 Sports Day – rescheduled for Friday 14th July pm (more information to follow) 
 
Friday 7th July 
 
Nursery – open 
Willow – open 
Silver Birch – open 
Hazel – to be confirmed later this week 
Mulberry- open 
Rowan- open    
Elm – open 
Chestnut – closed 
Oak – closed 
 
Any further updates will be given to you as soon as possible 

 
Kind regards 
Mrs Mardell 
 
Head Teacher 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


